
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED

Telephone: (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk

Celebrations
Dear Parents and Carer,

Last year we sent out an online survey to everyone asking what festivals you celebrate as a family. We have
correlated all the responses and have created a ‘Celebration Overview’. All children across school will be invited to
an assembly to learn about each celebration and we will follow this up with activities in classes.

We would love for some of our parents or carers to come into school to share their experiences of these festivals. If
you have any photographs of your families celebrating we would love to see them and share them with our other
pupils. Please email these to: office@ghps.paymat.org with a short paragraph explaining what you are celebrating.

If you feel any celebrations have been missed please do come and speak to us. We feel it is really important that our
pupils celebrate the diverse nature of our community. As always, thank you for your support.

  
Yours sincerely
    

      N.Wade
Miss N Wade
Deputy Headteacher

mailto:office@ghps.paymat.org

